
 

 
Date:  July 06, 2023  
  
To:  Parks & Community Services Board  
  
From: AnnaMarie Solomonson Supervisor, Bellevue Parks & Community Services  
  
Subject: Kelsey Creek Farm  

(Informational – no Board action requested)  
  
  
At the Tuesday, July 11, 2023, Parks & Community Services Board meeting, I will present 
information about Kelsey Creek Farm Park’s programs, events, history, and facility features. 
 
Kelsey Creek Farm Park was opened to the public in 1972 and has been an active park for 51 
years. This unique park has provided opportunities for people of all backgrounds and ages to 
learn about agriculture, experience farm life, and enjoy a variety of recreational activities. Our 
programs and events attract thousands of people each year and the park’s animals are 
available for viewing every day of the year. 
 
I will highlight how Kelsey Creek Farm Park positively impacts our community through our 
diverse program offerings to children of all ages, families, and adults. 
  
I look forward to sharing more about the KCF with you on July 11. 
 


